
Coffee Morning 
at Foxwood Academy 

Date: 

Tackling Emerging Threats to Children Team (TETC) 

 
Come along to our coffee morning on Friday 26th April 2024 where 

Natalie Deacon and Pip Challinor from the Notts team will be here 

to provide advice and guidance in respect of: radicalisation and  

extremism, anti-bullying, online behaviour & safety, emotional 

health and wellbeing and much more! 

Refreshments will be available and places must be booked in advance! 

Please email ruby.ul-haq@foxwood.notts.sch.uk to reserve your place. 


